
 

4 February, 2022 
 
Dear Dr Feng 
 
Year of the Tiger Concert 2022 
 
As Mayor of Willoughby City Council, I am pleased to send my best wishes 

to everyone involved in the ‘Year of the Tiger in Concert’ at The 
Concourse, Chatswood. 
 
Willoughby City is a city of diversity and at this auspicious time of year, it 
is wonderful to take this opportunity to come together as a community to 
celebrate. 
 

Featuring the magnificent Willoughby Symphony Orchestra and selected 
popular Australian Chinese soloists, ‘Year of the Tiger in Concert’ 
showcases of music from the East and West and is a wonderful example 
of diversity and harmony. I am sure that this vibrant concert will be a very 
special occasion. 

 
As one of the highlights of the Chatswood Year of the Tiger Festival, 
Willoughby City Council is proud to support ‘Year of the Tiger in Concert’ 
to celebrate of the beginning of a new year. 
 
Congratulations and thank-you to all performers and presenting 
organisations Ausfeng Events, Oz-Sino Association for Advancement of 

Culture & Arts, and Australian Chinese Musicians Association for 
presenting this splendid and unique concert to our community. 
 
I wish you every success with the concert and hope that the Year of the 
Tiger will be a year of not only wisdom, strength and bravery, but also of 

peace and happiness for you all. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mayor Tanya Taylor 

Willoughby City Council 
 

Dr Robert Feng 

Oz-Sino Association for Advancement of Culture & Arts 
PO Box 20002  

World Square  
NSW 2002 


